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LITTLE FALLS BROADCASTING COMPANY

70 N. E. FIRST AVENUE
LITTLE FALLS, MINNESOTA

October 24, 1972

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This letter is to verify vour reception of KLTF
Radio on October 2, 1972 between 6:37 and 6:45 A-M.

We are always pleased to receive letters such as
yours and would like to thank you for your interest
in writing KLTF.

Sincerely yours,
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Terri Marsolek
KLTF Radio

THE 35000 WATT RADIO VOICE SERVING CENTRAL MINNESOTA



